
NEXT STEPS

Did you know? Hearts for Hearing has a private
Facebook group that is for caregivers of children with

hearing loss.

This private Facebook is only for families who receive

services from Hearts for Hearing. It is a place for

families to connect with other families, share their

hearing journey, and find resources. Families can also 

Ask to join the page. You can find the link on our

website under: 

“Children”         “Support for Families” 

Use the camera

feature on your

smartphone to go

directly to our page

to request to join!

participate in Heart to Heart events through the Livestream feature

through this group. We reserve this page for immediate parents and

guardians only.
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You can also tell your LSL specialist or audiologist you would like to be

to added. You will need to give your email address.


